
The Massachusetts Rental Voucher Program (MRVP) serves as a stable foundation for thousands of 
residents and families to build their futures upon. This state-funded program helps people with low 
incomes afford their rent by covering a portion of the cost. MRVP is established through the annual 
state budget and administered by the Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities (EOHLC) 
and locally by regional housing agencies and housing authorities.

WHY IS THIS PROGRAM CRITICAL?

A N  A C T  C O D I FY I  N G  T H E  
M A S S A C H U S E T  T S  R E  NTA L  

V O U C H E R  P R O G R A M

H.1351 & S.888
Sponsors: Representative Adrian Madaro & Senator Joan Lovely

WHAT WILL THIS BILL DO?

This legislation will preserve long-term stability and protections for renters with vouchers. In addition to 
protecting MRVP from programmatic changes and uncertainty every budget cycle, this bill will deepen 
affordability for renters and improve the program for the up to 12,000+ households with low- and 
moderate-incomes it serves. Program improvements will include:

• deepening affordability for renters through larger voucher payment shares
• improving renter safety by requiring inspections
• increasing the administrative fee so regional agencies and housing authorities can better cover

the cost of the program
• improving data collection

CONTACT YOUR STATE LEGISLATORS & ASK THEM TO SUPPORT THESE BILLS: 
https://malegislature.gov/search/findmylegislator
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Questions? Contact CHAPA’s 
Director of Public Policy, Matt Noyes 
at mnoyes@chapa.org or 617-682-9712

mailto:mnoyes@chapa.org



